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To:
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Lynn K Yarbrough <forex@livinginnately.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:30 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Regarding the proposed CFTC regulation RIN 3038-AC61 :

I oppose the 10-to-1 proposed limitation.

Lynn Yarbrough
3031 Marion Rd.

Marion, TX 78124
830 420 3214


